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I-95 Rehabilitation Project Virtual Public Meeting on 
 Thursday, March 31, 2022 

Wilmington – The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) will hold a virtual informational meeting 
on Thursday, March 31, 2022 at 6:00pm to provide an update on the I-95 rehabilitation project through the 
city of Wilmington. 

The meeting can be accessed via this link which is available on the project website, 
www.restorethecorridor.com. 

The session will provide an update on Phase 2 of the project, which began in January 2022 and continues 
through the end of this year.  
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